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While living in Nevada during my undergraduate studies I participated in the great 

tradition of in-person voting and while it was a fun thing to do once, it was only 

feasible for me because it occurred on our campus and I was given time off work at 

my on-campus employment to vote. Now, I work as a social worker in rural Oregon 

where my schedule is full of on-call crises that can arise at any time. Beyond the 

matter of scheduling conflicts that may make it difficult to make it to the polls for 

myself and many other Oregonians, mail in ballots also afford me the opportunity to 

sit down in my own home and research thoroughly the decisions that I am making 

before I cast my vote. I am against changing what has been such a helpful and 

effective system in Oregon.  


